	Year 1 - Owl Class

	
	Lessons in school
	Home schooling lessons

	Pod A & B – children in 
           school Wednesday am
	Maths & English lessons 2 will be covered in school

Phonics will also be covered in school
	Maths & English lessons 1 & 3 covered at home please
Please continue to support your child with reading, spellings, Topic/Science & Maths activity mats

	Children continuing full time home schooling
	Please cover Maths & English lessons 1, 2 & 3 at home. 
Please continue to support your child with Reading, Phonics/Spellings Topic/Science & Maths activity mats.


[bookmark: _GoBack]For the last few sessions in school the children can wear their school summer uniform or PE kits to school. Thank you
W.C 29.6.20
Dear Parents
I have set out the key learning for all children on the table above to ensure every child has access to the same lessons whether in school or at home. Children returning to school will have two weekly key lessons in English and Maths to complete at home. Children continuing with home schooling will have three key lessons in English and Maths to complete weekly. Please also continue with weekly Phonics, Spellings, Topic/Science & Maths activity mats.

If your child has returned to school, please can you complete the two English & Maths lessons with your child at home as this supports their learning in school. Thank you

Weekly lessons – All children will have three key lessons in English and Maths. All lessons provided can be extended, repeated or interpreted in other ways at home if you choose. If you would like extra lessons or activities linked to children’s learning please use the websites listed on the class home learning page. Twinkl is a popular home learning website and has many fun learning activities for children. There are also some extra activities linked to learning on the class page – Extra resources.
I will continue to add weekly Phonics/Spellings, Science/Topic activities to our home learning page. 
Most importantly please read with your child on a regular basis as reading supports children in all areas of their learning.
I hope this is clear and you can manage to continue supporting your child with their learning at home. 

I will continue to provide home learning lessons and activities on our class page until the end of term.


Please do contact me via the school office if you have any concerns about your child.
Take care and stay safe                                           Mrs Barrow


